
 

 

 

 

TOWN OF DUNE ACRES 

SPECIAL MEETING  

COUNCIL MINUTES 

October 5, 2018 

 

 

The Town of Dune Acres Town Council met for a special meeting on Friday, October 5, 

2018, at the Town Hall. Council President Rich Hawksworth called the meeting to order at 

8:10 a.m., with Council Member Peter Bomberger and Clerk-Treasurer Jeannette Bapst in 

attendance.   

 

 

EMERGENCY ACCESS DRIVE:  President Hawksworth announced that a Special Meeting 

of the Town Council was being convened to address the Single Limited Use Easement 

Agreement between the Town of Dune Acres and residents John and Dona Quinn, 86 East 

Road.   

 

Extensive discussion was held regarding the agreement. 

 

It was moved and seconded to approve the agreement.  Motion passed unanimously.  

 

  

With no other matters duly brought before the Town Council, the meeting was adjourned at 

8:25 AM.     

 

       _______________________________________ 

     RICH HAWKSWORTH, Town Council President 

 

 

 

       _______________________________________ 

     PETER BOMBERGER, Town Council Member 

 

 

 

                             _______________________________________ 

     ALEXANDER STEMER, Town Council Member 

 

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

JEANNETTE E. BAPST, Clerk-Treasurer 

 


